Possible alumni events.

Northern Division:

A gathering of alumnus from the Friday afternoon prior to the fall division meeting.

Alumnus could choose to be patients during the Outdoor Emergency Care portions of the refresher.

Alumnus who are current OEC instructors could teach, or assist, with a OEC station.

Alumnus could become members of the “Alumni Committee”.

Local and Regional Patrol:

Alumnus could participate at the local level with all the activities previously listed under the Northern Division.

Assist with OET, Avalanche, Mountain Travel and Rescue or any other programs you feel appropriate.

Assist with recruitment and retention of patrollers at your local level.

Develop, or assist with, the development of programs specific to your local area needs.

Depending on your mountain/area needs they may become Mountain Hosts. If your local area permits you might have a discounted lift ticket day or special programs on the mountain for prior patrollers in good standing.

You may ask them to attend yearly annual banquets etc.

What you do on your local level is strictly up to you.

It is the hope of the Alumni Committee that we can find ways to utilize the talents of these people with their knowledge and skills while providing them an opportunity to stay connected to patrolling and the PEOPLE WHO PATROL!
For a more complete listing of possible activities Alumni may participate in please visit the NSP Website or contact Marty Merwin for copies of the NSP Alumni Program Manual.
